
11th January 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It is with sadness that I must inform you of Mrs Gina Rodda’s forthcoming 
retirement from her role as Year 1 Teacher from this February Half Term. 
 
Gina first started at Penpol in January 1982 – an incredible thirty-six years ago. 
Ever since then, she has worked passionately and tirelessly to give more than 
one thousand children the very best foundations for a lifetime of learning and 
exploration. 
 
There are very few people who can claim to have dedicated so much to the 
life of a school and I know that Penpol will always be a very special place to 
Gina. 
 
I know that many of our parents have their own fond memories of being taught 
by Mrs Rodda and that she will be very much missed by staff, governors and 
pupils alike here at Penpol.  We wish her the best of adventures in her 
retirement.  
 
We are currently in the process of recruiting a new teacher for Class 3 and will 
keep you informed as soon as we have more details. If you have any questions 
or concerns about this at all, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
In the meantime, I hope that you will join me in thanking Gina for her 
outstanding contribution to our school and its community.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
Chris Chislett 
Headteacher 
 


